
Mr. Leo 0. Matteos1an 
521 Medford Street 
Charlestown, Mass. 02129 

Dear Mr. Matteosian: 

october 31, 1974 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward­
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that 
purpose. 

Our receipt #19231 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack ntreassian 

Enc. 


